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The term has gone by in a flash! Despite it being our shortest term, we have managed to fit in a number of 
trips, including a residential, opportunities to explore the school grounds and begin to develop our forest 
school provision, opportunities for our children to perform and have been able to welcome our parents into 
school to share in our events and our learning! We have a busy Summer term planned, where we will do it all 
again! Dates for your diary for the Summer are included on page 2.  

I would like to extend a huge ‘Thank You’ to those who have completed our parent survey to date. The survey 
will close on Monday 25th, and if you would like to contribute your views, please click HERE. The feedback we 
have had so far has been overwhelmingly positive, with some great, constructive feedback that we can use to 
enhance our provision and home/school partnerships in the future.  

In school, we operate an open door policy, and we always welcome your views, and will do what we can to      
support all children and families. With this in mind, if there is anything that you ever wish to discuss, please 
contact your child’s teacher or myself via phone or email headteacher@dovebank.staffs.sch.uk We will always 
try to work together to solve any issues that children are experiencing.  

Have an excellent Easter break, Mrs Dakin 

Considerate Parking 

We know that finding a space to park can, at times, 
be tricky when you arrive to drop off or collect 
your child/children.  

We have had some reports of cars being parked on 
corners obstructing children’s 
view of the road and making it 
unsafe to cross. Please can we 
ask that you take care when 
parking up and consider if your 
parking may potential put       
children wanting to cross safely 
at risk.  

Thank you.  

Easter Break Reminder 

We have now broken up for school for the Spring break! Children are due back in school on Monday 8th April. 

Breakfast Club 

After the Easter break, from Monday 8th April, the 
prices at breakfast club will increase slightly. This is 
a reflection of the increase in staff salaries and the 
increase in the cost of food. 

The new price will be £4.50 per session. The price 
will be from any time of arrival. 

We do not run a booking system for breakfast club, 
so if you require the provision, you are able to make 
use of it on an ad hoc basis if 
needed. Parents must bring 
children down to the main 
entrance and use the signing 
in book to sign the child, or 
children, in.  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=ZepSK_ZsmkacfQ6DaN-KxPJbuukX1b5OlzSXLu8dS49UNVk3UktTTkFUUzc3VzBGUkMxS0RIREhOQS4u

